
Math Counts! 

 
Are you interested in: 

• Solving Fun Math Problems? 
• Competing Against Other Schools? 
• Being Part of A Team? 
• Meeting New People? 

Join Math Counts! 
For more information, email Mr. Catalano at 

pcatalano@livingston.org. Meetings will start Thursday, November 
19, 2020 afterschool on Zoom! 
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